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Dear Ms. Brooks:

Hafa Adai! This is to follow-up on my letter dated September 17, 2007 requesting that the contractor,
JRN, be permitted to resume work regarding preventive maintenance and repair of split type and central
air conditioning units for Guam Public School System facilities.

It is important that JRN move forward to ensure that the students of GPSS have schools with classrooms
that meet the requirements of the Every Child is Entitled to an Adequate Education Act, further delay
may result in lawsuits from students and parents against Guam Public School System.

I look forward to hearing from you. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please
contact me at 475-0658. Your prompt response is greatly appreciated.

Senseramente,

—==

FRED NIS
GPSS Legal Counsel

cc: Superintendent of Education
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